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Questions that have been received are listed and numbered here with italics. Answers are listed and 

numbered below each question. 

 

1. Question: Is the Cape Light Compact open to a broad-ranging proposal that goes beyond the specific 

requirements of the RFP, and that speaks to the state of the Multi-Family program statewide?  

a. Answer: Yes, the Cape Light Compact is open to this.  


